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Lee Wilcox, Kent Walker, Bill Stanley, Theresa Stanley, and Ed 
Barr attended the jump day at Lodi.  Bob Hall was jumping his new 
Diablo.  Theresa did not jump as her canopy is getting new lines.  
The rest of the group made about 5 jumps each.  They started 
with 5 ways, then 8 and 9 ways. Including a 9 way out of the 99.  
The day and weather were beautiful. 
 
Madalyn has volunteered to take calls for the January 11th 
Holiday potluck.  Her phone number is (650)359-1227.  If she is 
not available to answer your call, she will return it. (Thank you 
Madalyn). The Burker’s are bringing a TV and VHS player, in case 
you want to bring some tapes.  If you want to volunteer some sort 
of music system for the party, please call Charloa at (925)447-
1624. 
   
 
Visit http://www.crocuta.com/CPC/, to see pictures provided by 
Kent. This site also has many other Cal Club activities and other 
great activities, well worth a visit. 
 
Another source of parachute history is the Parachute History 
Newsletter at http://ParachuteHistory.com 
 

Calendar: 
 
2003 Holiday Party: 5:00 P.M. Saturday, January 11th begins 
at 5:00 P.M.  Potluck begins at 7:00 P.M. Springtown Social Room, 
Livermore.  More information will follow with the ballots. 
 
General Meeting: February 8th, 6:00 pm, Livermore Airport 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 11/21/02  
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